Caledonia High School
Fighting Scots



February 8, 2019


Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please be aware of the following important information regarding changes to the State of Michigan mandated testing for the 2018-19 school year.

The state test on day one is the SAT test.  All juniors at Caledonia High School must take the SAT on April 9th as the required college entrance exam. (This test is given at no cost to the juniors.  All juniors will be testing so it is not necessary to sign up for this exam)  

Important Dates:

April 9, 2019
All juniors will take the SAT in the morning and will be released from school following the test.  We expect the test to end at approximately 1:15 p.m.

April 10, 2019
All juniors will take the Work Keys test (required by the Michigan Department of Education).
Resume normal school day after testing. 

April 11, 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]All juniors will take the Social Studies and Science M-Step (required by the Michigan Department of Education). Resume normal school day after testing.

Other Important Items:

Important test prep information: Khan Academy has created outstanding SAT prep materials on their website www.khanacademy.org.  We strongly recommend that students use their resources as a way to prepare for the SAT this spring.  

Please feel free to call or email your student’s counselor with any questions.  
